
From: Toni Lynch 
Sent: 14/11/2021 9:57:52 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Objection 

Forwarded message 
From: Toni Lynch 
Date: Sun, Nov 14, 2021 at 5:26 PM 
Subject: Letter of Objection 
To: <councilnorthernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

Site of proposed Development 
2 - 4 Lakeside Crescent North Manly NSW 2100 
8 Palm Avenue North Manly NSW 2100 
389 Pittwater Road North Manly NSW 2100 

I wish to object to the overdevelopment of the unstable site 
My family lived in the first house in Palm Avenue, the Water Board were installing a sewer line 
and had dug a deep trench beside the boundary fence, the water table was about 6ft down, 
water seeped into the trench and our solid brick house broke in half, I was very pregnant and 
shocked when I came home from Manly 
There were workmen trying to stop further damage with long timbers forced against the sides 
of the house, you could put an arm through the crack doors didn't shut 

, 
the Board had 

suggested demolishing and rebuilding but decided 
that the site was too unstable as it was reclaimed land. 

We moved down Lakeside Crescent and heard over the years of the Queenscliff Health 
Centre's problems with their building 

Regards 
Toni Lynch 
23 Lakeside Crescent 
North Manly 
NSW 2100 

2021/794023


